
 

      
Matthew C. Campbell  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
campbellm@unitil.com  
   
 
T 603.773.6553   www.unitil.com  

 

 
  July 14, 2023 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Clerk’s Office 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Unitil, DE 23-057 (Revenue Decoupling Adjustment, Stranded Cost 

Recovery, and External Delivery Charge Reconciliation and Rate Filing) 
 
To the Clerk’s Office, 
 
 Please add the following individuals to the service list in the above-referenced 
docket: Matthew Campbell (campbellm@unitil.com). 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 

   
  Matthew C. Campbell 
  Senior Counsel 
 
 
 


